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Health Unit’s Pembroke Office is Relocating 

The lease for Renfrew County and District Health Unit’s (RCDHU) Pembroke office at 7 

International Drive ends on October 31, 2020. Construction is being completed at the new 

permanent office at 141 Lake Street in Pembroke. The health unit will be temporarily located at 

the Pembroke Mall at 1100 Pembroke Street East, effective October 26th. It will be business as 

usual with no disruption of services.  

 

Regular public office hours will continue from 8:00 a.m. to 4:00 p.m., Monday to Friday. Regular 

public health service offerings include water testing, routine immunizations and the ongoing 

COVID-19 response for all residents of Renfrew County and District. 

 

Please watch for an announcement regarding the grand opening of the permanent RCDHU 

location at 141 Lake Street in the coming months. 

 

RCDHU staff are looking forward to working with the residents of Renfrew County and District at 

this temporary location! 

 

For more information on programs and services visit RCDHU’s website at: 

https://www.rcdhu.com/ or call 613-735-8654 or 1-800-267-1097. 
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